
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Hello, Dorothy. 

Melinda Watts 
Monday, April 12, 2021 1 :46 PM 
Dorothy Menasco 
Hong Wang 
RE: New Name Change Docket 

No problem at all. It looks like an excellent improvement. 

Melinda Watts 
Florida Public Service Commission 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2021 1:43 PM 
To: Melinda Watts 
Cc: Hong Wang 
Subject: New Name Change Docket 

Hi Melinda, 

FILED 4/12/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 03393-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

CLK has received the request to establish docket for the name change of Ni Florida, LLC to Ni Florida, 
Inc. Would you have any problem with changing the docket title from: 

Application for acknowledgement of the name change by Ni Florida, LLC to Ni Florida, Inc. 

To: 

Application for acknowledgment of name change on wastewater Certificate No. 104-S in Pasco County 
and water Certificate No. 388-W in Lee County, from Ni Florida, LLC to Ni Florida, Inc. 

Dorothy 
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